
Week of 
March 20-24

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Reading –Our new heartwords will be he, she, and we. 
Your child should be able to fluently read 40 of our 
heartwords by now. Our goal will be 60 by the end of 
the year. 

This week we will learn all about different types of 
storms as we make connections to self, texts, and our 
world. 

Math – We will begin our unit on addition. Your child 
will be able to solve single digit addition problems by 
the end of our unit. Encourage them to add items 
together at home. 

Writing – We are finishing up our Student Treasures 
book and preparing to send it off for publication! If you 
have not ordered a copy, please do so by Thursday. Let 
me know if you need another form. 

Science – This week we will begin learning about the
phases of the moon.  

Book Logs – Don’t forget to be completing those book 
logs for March. If you haven’t already, give your child 
the opportunity to read to you! The book log totals for 
the year will be used to calculate reading end of the 
year awards.

Spring Fling – Mark your calendars! Our PTO Spring  
Fling will be held on April 15 from 5-7 
pm. There will be a dinner, silent 
auction, and fun games!

Important Dates

March 20 - Bookmobile

March 30  – Music Program, 
6:15 pm

April 6 – Early Out, 12:50 pm

April 7-10 – No School, Spring
Break

Heartwords
like          at           on
it             be          for
as            can         not    

you          are           do   
did          too          will
with          all            me
was           so            no
say           now        have

said           come      down  
they         that          this 
ate             our          who 

where          what       must 
he            she           we
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